
 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Peace Parish 

OLP Pastoral Council Meeting 

Tues, May 14th. 

Attending:  Doris, Irene, Gerald, Dennis, Donelda, Brian, Fr. James 

Absent /w regrets: Stacy, JoAnne, Betty, Jackie, Irene, Margaret 

 

Call meeting to order 

Opening prayer 

Fr. James 

i) Capital Campaign re: new Diocesan office space slated for Fri, June 14 from 1:30 – 4:00.  

Father requests members of our councils in attendance. 

ii) Ordinations (3) happening same Friday, June 14 at Cathedral @ 7:30 p.m.  Please attend and 

show support. 

 

Old Bus’s 

- Confirmation and First Communion.  Wonderful event.  Great to have Archbishop in attendance, 

and nice breakfast and visiting afterwards. 

- Pictorial has arrived!  Very well received. 

- General acknowledgement to Terry Bedard and her steadfast work with all the new altar 

servers.  Wonderful. 

- Book Sale.  Excellent.  Plenty of response has warranted we just keep a table open.  More 

donations and purchases happening weekly. 

- Garage Sale also a success!  Very busy Thursday evening.  Kudo’s to Margaret for her first go-

around with organizing this important event. 

- O’Neill students into church; helped out with chores and clean-up.   

- Mother’s Day carnations were, once again, very well received. 

- Thanks to Fr. James, Stacy and everyone that helped with Don Jelinski’s funeral service. 

 

 



New Bus’s / Committee Updates 

Stacy (report in absentia) 

- Vacation Bible Camp slated for July 29 – Aug 2.  Get word out.  Get registrations in. 

- Children’s Liturgy will run up until June 23, but will not be offered after that through the 

summer months. 

- Gr. 8 Farewell Masses:  St. Michael June 13 @ church.  St. Gregory is June 20th at St. Gregory. 

- YrEnd Masses: St. Gregory June 25th @ 1:30 and St. Michael June 26th @ 10. 

 

Donelda 

- Request to not offer refreshments after Mass for summer months.  Agreed unanimously. 

- Screening: Donelda working on getting volunteer request form from Parish put together.  New 

police record checks supposed to be in by end of June. 

Gerald 

- Thanks from everyone to the Knights for the breakfast after First Communion/Confirmation.   

- CFL Football Pool tickets going fast.  Get yours while they last. 

- Monday May 27th is annual wind-up supper in the Hall. 

 

Doris 

- Rob is uncovering, and correcting, a fair amount of data inconsistencies in the ‘Parish Friendly’ 

database. 

Irene 

- CWL wind-up supper held recently with over 50 in attendance. 

Dennis 

- Inquiry made about purchasing a defibrillator for the building @ ~$1,700.  General consensus is 

not in favour. 

- Inquiry made about raising price of perogies to $25 per 5 dozen bag.  No clear decision either 

way. 


